
 

Happy New Year and welcome back! We hope each of you had a restful and 

meaningful time with your family and friends during the winter break.  As we 

transition to Learn from Home for our Face to Face students we just want to 

remind everyone of the expectations during this time. Students will be required to 

complete the work packets assigned and turn them in when we return on January 

25th.  If you have access to I-Ready we encourage students to work on their lessons 

in Math and Reading. Our office hours will be from 9-11 each day via Zoom.  

Meeting id: 982-4809-7459 

Password: 4NrtyG 

If you have any questions please feel free to email or message us on Class Dojo.  

Thank you and stay safe! 

4th Grade Teachers  

 

Ms. Bailey: 

baileas@richmond.k12.ga.us  

Ms. Watson: 

watsoje@richmond.k12.ga.us  

Ms. Goodman: 

goodman@richmond.k12.ga.us  

Mrs. Murrell: 

murresh@richmond.k12.ga.us 

Mrs.Williams: 

WilliNa2@BOE.Richmond.k12.ga.us 
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Learn From Home Educational Links: 

 

ELA: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mkZo2zVKJR4 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bEAPBT7ZFyo 

 

Math: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MZmENadGcK0 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rLCheqJh_rQ 

 

Science: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rfeVlNL7d9U 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LSfNYpCprw4 
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